
 

World Karate Confederation 

 

To all  

WKC member federations            

      Belgrade, 3rd September 2010 

 

Bulletin  5/2010 

 

Dear Mr. President, 

You have all ready received from the WKC Office (Mr. R. Dietrich) the inscription forms for the 
7th WKC Junior & Cadet World Championships and World Cup for Children in Caorle, Italy. 
Please fill the forms in due time and send them back to R. Dietrich wkc.office@gmx.net until the 
deadline. Please remember that late entries have to pay a registration fee of 100 € instead of the 
normal fees. 

Also please attach a photograph of all Juniors, Cadets, Referees, Coaches and Officials not 
exceeding 50 kb. For Children a photograph will not be required. 

Please remember that all referees and coaches who want to officiate at the tournament must 
participate in the allocated seminar on 21st October 2010. Everyone must attend the full seminar 
starting at 9 am. Late comers will not be eligible to participate in the Championships. 

Those federations requiring a visa for Italy should contact the local organiser immediately in order 
to receive an invitation letter. In this case, you must give the full names, dates of birth, (i.e. 
competitor with category, referee, coach, official, etc.) and passport numbers of all team members. 
Please send this list to  

Caorle Organising Committee 
Mrs. Norma 
segretaria@publicationspromotion.it  

 

This address applies also for all hotel bookings and transfers from airport to Caorle. Please hurry 
with the hotel booking as many of the rooms are already gone.  



We also would like to remind you that the 4th International Martial Art Games will be organised 
from 23rd to 27th February 2011 in Estonia. In karate the WKC categories for Cadets, Juniors and 
Seniors will apply as well as the WKC competition rules. The Games are open to all karateka 
regardless of affiliation. It is an excellent opportunity to meet not only karateka from all over the 
World but also martial artists from other budo disciplines like Taekwondo, Wushu, etc. 

Contact address is: 

 
4th International Martial Art Games 
Mr. Mikhail Kolvart 
Kaera 21A 
10318 Tallinn 
Estonia 
info@games2011.org  
www.games2011.org  

Mr. Kolvart will attend the Caorle tournament and will be delighted to answer any of your queries.  

We wish you very good preparations for the forthcoming Championships in Caorle! 

Kind regards 

 

Marko Nicović 

President 

World Karate Confederation     

 

 

 

 


